

September 22nd, 2022

Ambassador İsmail Çobanoğlu Embassy of the Republic of Türkiye Khartoum

Dear Mr Ambassador,

I would like to extend our congratulations on your appointment as Ambassador of The Republic of Türkiye to Sudan, and for taking the time to meet us on Monday.

It was a great opportunity for us to introduce our group to you and to understand the great opportunities that your country has to offer for businesses such as ours.

DAL Group is always exploring ideas that can enable us to expand internationally, to assist our planned growth strategies. Our different business units and industries, have been engaged with various companies in Türkiye for more than two decades. My family and I have also personally visited your country on numerous occasions for holiday, and have enjoyed wonderful times.

We believe that Türkiye now presents promising potential for us to further expand and achieve our business development plans.

I am planning to visit Türkiye, from 30th October till 3rd November to further explore these potentials. I will be accompanied by my brother, Ihab, who heads all our food division, in addition to various managers of our different business units and companies.

We are hoping to meet with top and senior officials to discuss active steps required to best capitalize on various potentials. We are also investigating different options to open up offices that will aid in consolidating our already vast business activities with different Turkish companies.

Your advice and assistance is appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Samer. Osama Daoud Abdellatif

Chairman DAL Group

